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Corrigendum 

 

With reference of the previous notice on 9 June 2022 regarding the PhD Program 2022,     

I am to inform all that the RET examination which was scheduled on 7 July 2022 will 

not be held due to unavoidable circumstances. The new date of RET and the list of 

examinee will be announced soon in university website and departmental notice Board. 

 

Kazi Sufior Rahaman 

Professor and Head 

Department of IHC, CU 

 


